
  ATTACHMENT III 

 
From: Jillian Hogan  
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 8:25 PM 
To: Todd Rullman <Todd.Rullman@hayward-ca.gov>; Kimberly De Land <Kimberly.DeLand@hayward-
ca.gov> 
Cc: Angela Andrews; Steve O  
Subject: KHCG Task Force Resignation 
 
Due to my recent medical and personal situations, it’s best if I resign from the KHCG Task Force. It’s 
been a great experience working with you and getting to know you all.  
  
I will definitely see you at TF events and other Hayward functions (HaywardBeautiful!), but need to 
focus on other things right now and can’t continue my commitment as VC or TF member. I don’t want to 
hold up any of the amazing work the TF is doing and will surely accomplish in the coming months/years! 
  
Thank you! 
  
Jillian 
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